CHATHAM KENT CHILDREN’S SERVICES 

CHRISTMAS PROJECT
2018
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We are proud to announce that our school will be participating in the above Christmas project. We have set out 2 decorated boxes in the front foyer and we are asking for Christmas gift donations for sponsored children.           This project through your generous donations, supports needy families in the Chatham Kent area that without our help may not have a Christmas.  

The following are suggested donations:  NEW ITEMS ONLY PLEASE








           SUGGESTIONS:

                                               Toys, games and clothing

(socks, underwear, pajamas, an          outfit, hats and mittens)
Toiletries including              toothbrush/paste/combs/barrettes, etc
*PLEASE AVOID violent toys and those requiring batteries**

Please do not wrap your gift.
Please have all gifts in by Monday, December 10, 2018
Thank you for your generosity.  

